
 

 

Memorandum 

January 22, 2014 

 

To: Maureen O’Brien, Katherine Cornwell, & Amy Scanlan & members of the Landmarks 
Commission  

From: Margaret Watson, Steve Brown Apartments 

RE:  Corrections on the Memorandum dated January 8, 2014 regarding  Review of Demolition 
Inspection and Landmarks Commission 

_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

We would like to clarify some inaccurate information that is in the above listed report.  In the 
“Background” section of the memo it states that 127 was purchased with two other adjacent 
buildings in 1994 by Steve Brown, and the “combined parcel” was sold to Gilman Lodge LLC in 
2001.  This is not the case.   

 The facts are as follows:  127 was purchased in 1994 along with 134 W Gorham and 114-116 W 
Gorham (neither is adjacent to 127).  In 2001, the property did not transact but was merely 
retitled as Gilman Lodge LLC.  The other two properties are not, and never were, part of this 
entity. 

 We hope this information is helpful.  Thank you. 

  

 

 

 

 


